
 

Get crafty and make some Easter Eggs. 
This will help your child develop their fine 
motor skills and creativity. You could turn 

your creations into Easter cards or put 
them up on your walls to brighten up your 
homes. Use whatever materials you can 
find. You might find useful bits in your 

recycling bins! Here are a few ideas to get 
you started... 

 

 

 

Save your old egg boxes and turn 
them into Easter chicks. Practice 

your counting skills.... how many have 
you made? What if one flies away... 

how many would be left? 

 

Snuggle up for story time together. 
This great book follows the same 
pattern as ‘We’re Going on a Bear 
Hunt’, but with an Easter twist! 

There are various versions available 
on YouTube. 

 

Get active with a yoga session.  Cosmic 
Kids Yoga is available for free on 

YouTube. They even have an Easter Story 
themed yoga session you can try together.

 

Dear Nursery children, parents, carers and families,  

We miss seeing you all in Nursery but hope you are keeping safe and well at home. Thank 
you to those who have been busy uploading photographs and videos on to Tapestry.  We 
have really enjoyed seeing what you’ve been up to with your families at home.  Spring is 
here, so we thought we would give you a few ideas for Spring and Easter themed 
activities you could try at home this week. Have fun! 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Chalk, Mrs Jones and all the Nursery Team 



 

Get your mixing bowls out and rustle up some 
scrummy chocolate Easter nests. You can find 

lots of recipes for this online. 

Enjoy the Spring weather! Get out in your gardens or go for a walk and discover colour in the 
nature all around us.   

Take this artist’s palette with you and a pot to collect things in.  Look out for interesting twigs, 
leaves, stones, feathers....  Match your finds with the palette and see how many wonderful 
colours you can discover.   

 

Take part in the RSPB Breakfast 
Bird Watch and watch wildlife from 
your window.  Weekdays 8am – 9am. 
Share photos, videos, questions and 

comments on social media using 
#BreakfastBirdwatch 

 



 

 

 

And lastly, a little something for all you grownups that I thought might be helpful. We have been trying 
some of these suggestions and found them very useful. 


